
 

 

COVID 19 Update – May 4, 2020 

Dear Green Acres Member 

With this weekend bringing some warmer weather, we want to remind everyone that the state of 
emergency is still in effect.  We understand that you want to come to the park and get your trailers 
open, but we are asking that you help us respect the government regulations currently in place.  

For those members who are currently in the park (seasonal residents and snowbirds) and those who 
are taking advantage of one-time access, please be on your best behaviour and follow all the social 
distancing guidelines as there will be time to hang out with friends and neighbours soon. 

We are hopeful in the coming weeks that parks will be included in the list of business that Ontario is 
going to phase in.  As Premier Ford has stated, the reopening of the economy will be done in 2 to 4 
week increments so health experts can determine the impact of reducing restrictions on the parallel 
effort to limit the spread of the coronavirus. With the start of the recreational season still several 
weeks away we thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation. 

It is possible that the Province will place restrictions on the use of common areas in the park and 
may require us to limit access to members and their immediate families only so that we can 
guarantee contact tracing in the event of an outbreak.  For this reason, we have formed an 
Emergency Preparedness/Park Re-opening Committee led by Diane Synder.  The focus of this 
working group will be to prepare for park re-opening in the short-term and prepare for emergency 
responses generally and an outbreak of COVID-19 in the park.  Members are welcome to participate 
and/or send along any suggestions based upon your own experiences where you work and live.  
Please email the corporation email address with “Park Re-opening” in the subject line. 

In the meantime, everyone please continue to do your part. Stay home, avoid unnecessary travel 
and we will be ready to move to the next phase when the time is right. Thank you for your patience 
and we look forward to seeing you as soon as we are able. 

For more information on the current restrictions please visit:  
https://www.ontario.ca/page/list-essential-workplaces  

 




